Department of Energy

Richland Operations Office
P.O. Box 550
Richland, Washington 99352

02-RCA-027 ocT 25 2001

Ms. Laura J. Cusack, Project Manager

Nuclear Waste Program @EHW
State of Washington

Department of Ecology
1315 W. Fourth Avenue NGV 0 1 2001
Kennewick, Washington 99336 EDM C

ear Ms. Cusack:

COMMENTS ON DRAFT PLUTONIUM FINISHING PLANT (PFP) HANFORD FEDERAL
FACILITY AGREEMENT AND CONSENT ORDER (TRI-PARTY AGREEM NT)IN
PRINCIPLE

Attached are the comments from the U.S. Department of Energy, Richland Operations Office
(RL), regarding the draft Agreement In Principle (AIP) for ..i-Party Agreement, Section §,
Facility Transition negotiations for the PFP.

RL generally supports and agrees wi most of the goals and values laid out in Ecology's AIP
draft. However, it is our belief that the goal of an AIP should focused primarily on the process
and intent of the negotiations themselves. The goals and values are issues that the negotiation
process needs to work through to ensure both agencies’ interests are met with the definitions
being applied to PFP.

RL would like to sug; ¢ that further discussion on the AIP be held until the initial Tri-Party
Agreement negotiation session on October 31. % It is our hope that we can quic! discuss
and conclude the AIP and move to more substantive matters, including the goals and values both
agencies support. If you have any questions, you may contact me on (509) 372-2400, or

Jon Yerxa, of my staff, on (509) 376-9628.

Sincerely,

./( 7 - ,

Joel Hebdon, Director
RCA:JKY Regulatory Compliance and Analysis Division
Attachment
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Plutonium Finishing Plant -
Agreement In Principle
October 12, 2001

L. John iani, ChuekFindley-Aeting Administrator

U. S. Environmental Protection Agency
Region 10.







